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Comments Requested on Guidance on Stripping
Transactions for Qualified Tax Credit Bonds.

The IRS requested comments on guidance (Notice 2010-28) on stripping transactions for qualified
tax credit bonds under section 54A and on some income tax accounting matters associated with
holding and stripping qualified tax credit bonds. Comments are due by June 24, 2013.

Direct all written comments to Yvette Lawrence, Internal Revenue Service, room 6129, 1111
Constitution Avenue NW., Washington, DC 20224.
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